
 
Alliance K.Acher  

De : "Michael Schudrich" <schudrich@gmail.com>
À : <k-acher@club-internet.fr>
Envoyé : mardi 1 juin 2010 09:00
Objet : Re: polish cheese
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On Sun, May 30, 2010 at 7:45 AM, <k-acher@club-internet.fr> wrote: 

 
  
Rabbi M Schudrich 
Dear Rabbi, 
Chavoua tov 
  
You "made" a cheese with SERWAR on July 2009, for Mr Menahem Bendayan  
Vino Bueno International. We received you certificat Kosher, non halav Israël. 
This cheese was sold in France before Pessa'h as Cacher le Pessa'h, halav Israël, 
with "hashgacha" of Rabbi Moche Alloun. 
Did you give to Rabbi Moche Alloun, or for Mr Menahem Bendayan or anybody 
else any information which could allow this "conversion" from  non halav Israël 
to halav Israël and Cacher le Pessa'h? 
  
We thank you for your answer. 
Chalom ou bracha 
  

K.Acher 

www.kacher.fr 
k-acher@club.fr 
   

 


